
 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2024 
Re: NVA PAC Endorsement 
 
Dear Barbara Schifalacqua, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Nevada Veterans Association PAC has endorsed you 
for your 2024 campaign. You are receiving this endorsement because we believe you will 
support, or continue to support, the over two hundred thousand dedicated veterans of the 
United States Armed Forces who reside in Nevada.  
 
We are proud that our organization advances the interests of Veterans in our state through 
community action and legislative advocacy. We are affiliated with over a dozen veteran 
services organizations in Nevada and have been active since 2016. All of the organizations 
that we are affiliated with will receive a notice of this endorsement. As a registered Political 
Action Committee, with the Nevada Secretary of State, you may find our active standing on 
the nvsos.gov website. Attached to this endorsement notification you will find a PNG file of 
our logo for your use. You have our permission to use our logo on all of your campaign 
materials including electronic communications.  
 
We look forward to working with you in support of Veterans in our community and 
throughout the state.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Donna K Lee, President 
Nevada Veterans Association PAC 
 
 


